New Sydney Fish Market Redevelopment

Stage one early works notification

Temporary lane closure Bridge Road

18 December 2020

Dear neighbour

The NSW Government is delivering an authentic new Sydney Fish Market which will sit at the heart of a
revitalised Blackwattle Bay and return inaccessible parts of the harbour foreshore to the community.

As you would be aware, hoarding has been installed as a safety measure for the public and site staff. With
the completion of work to remove tall structures such as the coal loader, the current hoarding will be
removed and replaced with a new hoarding most suited to the ongoing work.

This work will require the temporary closure of the outside eastbound lane of Bridge Road.
The works are expected to take up to one week and will be completed between either:
e Monday 04 January and Friday 15 January 2021.
or
e Monday 18 January and Friday 29 January 2021

The temporary lane closures will be between 9.00am and 4:00pm Monday to Friday and 8:00am and
3:00pm on Saturdays.

Traffic control signage will be in put place during works and traffic controllers will guide pedestrians and
cyclists safely around the work area.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact us by calling 1800 962 221 or email
blackwattle.bay@infrastructure.nsw.gov.au.
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Temporary closure of one lane on Bridge Road

» Email blackwattle.bay@infrastructure.nsw.gov.au
» Visit infrastructure.nsw.gov.au/blackwattlebay
» Call 1800 962 221
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